
Dear families,

Thanks to the improvement in the Covid situa�on and seeking to return to our “normal” as as 
soon as possible, we have decided to eliminate the Pick-up / Drop-off System that was imple-
mented since the beginning of the pandemic.

This ac�on will allow parents to park and access the facili�es to review any ma�er related to 
our programs, chat with the Staff, take a look at our ac�vi�es or simply hang out on campus, 
among other things.

It is important to clarify that star�ng this week the Janichim will no longer be taken by the Ma-
drichim to the usual Pick-up areas, so we ask, especially to the parents of Yonathan, to park 
and wait for your children right outside of the Mi�ad, which will be held once again at the 
Hockey Rink.

In case of having older children and not wan�ng to park and step out of your cars, we ask that 
you establish a Pick-up plan with your children from the beginning of the day to avoid unneces-
sary disorder.

For Mini Maccabi, we strictly ask for the Janichim to be droped off and picked up at their class-
rooms, so parents have to park and walk their kids to the corresponding building. During  
Pick-up, we ask Mini Maccabi parents to pick up their children at 4:20pm, before Maccabi ends 
(4:30 pm).

We greatly appreciate your understanding and support in con�nuing to strengthen our com-
munity.

Sincerly,

Comité COVID-19
Ken Jewish Community

San Diego, CA
March 3th, 2022
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ENGLISH


